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From Beni in Dorohoi: The load you sent is a blessing; | realize thettok a lot
of work to prepare everything to be able to sendhie food is essential for this
period of winter. Thank God for all He provided! dloffice is very, very busy
from the morning till the afternoon, a lot of nemad a lot of requests. It is good
that we may offer help to these people. We arpifgithe Hope for Children In-
ternational organisation this week and next weeth wdistributing their shoe
boxes to schools as well. They helped us with @& shoe boxes for our fami-
lies. We are also distributing the wood to familikshas snowed here this week

and started to be colder, so | would like to distté the wood as soon as possible.

Thank you to all the RoAF teams for preparing aeadang this load and all the
other loads from this year. The warehouse is alfiutistand we are happy!!!

Givethanks...

1. For the recent delivery of another deliveryaaf items and Christmas boxes
sent from Billingshurst in mid-November

2. For good co-operation with other local chasitikiring this special season.
Please pray ...
1. For the AN staff involved with the checking adfidtribution of the shoeboxes.

2. For health and safety for the staff of AN dgrihis time when the weather is

cold, driving can be hazardous and demands upotedme are at their greatest.
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In the run-up to Christmas, the ROAF Prayer Meetiilytake place at 8 pm on
the third Tuesday monthly; the venue can vary sag# contact one of the ROAF
team for confirmation. However, you don’t need ®ib Horley - just remember
to pause and pray wherever you are at that timen@eed, at any other time).

Below and overleaf we offer some prayer pointeus pbease feel free to add your
own items as they come to mind. Prayer is our come with God’s ultimate
power source and, without prayer support, this waokild achieve nothing.

This year’s final Friday packing meeting for therléy team was on 12th Decem-
ber and packing will recommence on 9th Januarye Bitlingshurst warehouse
will not be manned after the 13th December untihllanuary. Other teams else-
where will be making their local arrangements fori€tmas and New Year.

We would like to take this occasion to thank athgl who have donated goods,
time or money to help the work of RoAF and AN thgbout what may be de-

scribed as an ‘interesting’ year. We thank God fmothe lessons that he has
taught us and the encouragement that we have eecdiwing the past year.

Givethanks...

1. For God's ‘just in time’ provision for the dimuation of the work of RoAF
and AN, through both good times and bad duringothst year.

2. For a constant supply of donations and ragteréashment of our warehouses.

3. For a good relationship with SportAid, whictstsaupplied us with good quality
sports kit for donation to schools, clubs and imdiials in Dorohoi.

4. For a good supply of knitwear, particularlyuatble at this time of year.

Please pray ...

1. For the activities during the coming year - tieeds will not disappear with the
passing of the old year and for many the New Yakluswnply be the same again.
2. For the all those who become involved with ¢harities’ activities during the
coming year. May they recognise God at work thiotingir efforts.

3. That the small signs of spiritual interest me@ynurtured and flourish, and not
be overlooked amongst the busy-ness of temporalsnee
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